SPECIAL MEETING
APRIL 1, 2024
12:00 PM

The Lafayette County Commission met on the above date and hour for a special
meeting. The meeting was held in the County Commissioners Meeting Room in Mayo,
Florida. The following members were present: Commissioner Lance Lamb, Dist.
I(phone); Commissioner Mason Byrd, Dist. 2: Commissioner Lisa Walker, Dist. 3;
Commissioner Anthony Adams, Dist. 4; Commissioner Earnest Jones, Dist. 5; and
Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, County Attorney.

Chairman Jones opened the meeting and informed the Board that the meeting had
been called to discuss issues related to the Public Works Director.

PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR

The Board discussed the possibility of Mr. Scott Sadler resigning from the position of
the Public Works Director. After much discussion the Board agreed for Mr. Adams to
meet with Mr. Sadler to negotiate the terms of his employment. Mr. Adams will report
the results of these negotiations at the next meeting.

ADJOURN

On a motion by Mrs. Walker and a second by Mr. Byrd, the Board voted unanimously
to adjourn the meeting.

Earnest L. Jones, E%airman
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